
SURVEILLANCE & FACIAL RECOGNITION - NOTICE TO MEMBERS 

Facial Recognition is deployed throughout the Club’s property. This is used 

specifically for the safety and security of all members, patrons, staff and other 

visitors to our site. 

This is for the very specific purpose of preventing entry into the club by 

individuals for whom entry is not permitted. 

The facial recognition technology does not retain facial images but the 

digital representation or signature of the face. These digital signatures can 

only be used for matching purposes and faces of individuals cannot be re-

created or constructed from them. 

The digital face signatures are matched against a persons of interest 

database which also contains only digital signatures. If there is a match our 

staff will take appropriate action. 

The persons of interest are those for who are excluded from entry to the cub 

or the defined areas of the club. These persons of interest are limited to: 

• Those who have committed to a self-exclusion program (i.e.

Venue based, Gaming area, TAB area).

• Those who have been suspended or banned by the club

disciplinary procedures as per the club’s constitution.

• Those who have been suspended from the venue through the

local Armidale Liquor Accord – “Barred from One Barred From

All” program.

The only facial digital signatures retained are those matching one of digital 

signatures in the persons of interest database. All other captured facial digital 

signatures are immediately deleted without the possibility of recovery. 

Enquiries may also be made via facialrecognition@armidaleservies.com.au or 

by calling and discussing any concerns with club management on 6776 0800. 

Scott Sullivan 

Chief Executive Officer 

Dated: 11th August 2023 
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